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27 March 2020
Dear Parents and Carers,

Thank you for your support as we navigate through this unusual time. Teachers are currently
working to deliver learning through online platforms and hard/paper copies. For some students this
is a continuation of their current learning style, for others this will be a new system.

To facilitate learning, whether online or hard copy, teachers will be available online each day
between the hours listed below to allow all students to have the opportunity to check in with their

class teacher.

10:00am - 12:00pm 1:00pm - 3:00pm
Ms Buckley Ms Ahmad
Ms Robinson Ms Mittiga
Ms Soondur Mr Knight

Teachers may be available at other times during the day, but the above times will be dedicated
times each day or teachers to communicate with students and or parents. Teachers will also keep in
touch through class Dojo.

Students who do not have access to devices or the internet will be able to talk to their teacher by
phone. This may not happen each day due to limited phone lines, but will happen at least weekly.

Teachers have let parents know through the units of work sent home how to send work to the class
teacher for feedback if they are not using the internet. It is important that students have breaks
during the day and engage in some physical activity. Information about alternate activities and
talking with your child about COVID-19 is available on the school website.

Attendance will still be marked during this time. If your child is sick, please let their teacher know
through the class Dojo. Students should be engaging in the work sent by the class teacher. Students
who are not engaging with the work and whose parent has not contacted the teacher will be marked

absent.

These are difficult times, and we are doing our best to ensure students have the opportunity to
continue with their learning whilst at the same time keeping them, teachers and the community as

safe as possible.
Take care

C. Butler
Principal



